Brooks Dance Center

January 2018 Newsletter Issue #34

Happy New Year!!!



Important Dates to Remember:

- January 2nd January 8th, costume balances are due; invoices were given out before holiday break. No dancer will be allowed to take costumes home until payment is made in full.
- January 15th BDC will be CLOSED on Martin Luther King Jr. Day

2017/2018 Season:

- Starting January 1st, 2018 there will be a charge for any credit card payment made over the phone or entered manually because of a damaged card, a flat rate of \$2.75 will be added to your invoice if we need to manually enter your card. The credit card company almost doubles our fees when a credit card number is entered in rather than swiped. We appreciate your corporation with this.
- Tuition is always due the first class of each month; please make sure your payment is on time. We post yellow/red signs on the door to alert you of when it is "coming due" and "due." As always, we appreciate your cooperation with this and there will be a late fee of \$10.00 charged for any and all late payments made after the 10th of the month.
- Recital is scheduled for May 19th, two shows, one at 1pm and one at 6pm. Shows will be at the Biddeford Middle School Performing Arts Center. Please note that ALL classes will perform in both shows and it is expected of your dancer to be in both shows. Younger dancers will be at the beginning of the show to ensure that you can leave after they perform at the 6pm show. Ticket prices are \$13.00 and will be available closer to show date. Thank you as always for your anticipated cooperation.
- **McKenney Photography** will be doing group and individual costume pictures again this year. Pictures are scheduled for **April 7th and 8th**, specific times will be available next month.

Check out our website and like us on Facebook!

Thanks everyone! Katie

Katie Brooks
Owner, Brooks Dance Center
brooksdancecenter@gmail.com
207-608-7447